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From: Bernie Parmer <btparmer@cox.net>
To: <ESolorio@energy.ca.gov>
Date: 4/3/2012 3:29 PM
Subject: to Eric Solorio RE:(11-AFC-03)

The "Quail Brush Power Plant" (11-AFC-03) would violate numerous land use plans/regulations and 
would be an unacceptable eyesore and health risk to Santee and Tierrasanta. High noise levels would 
destroy the tranquility of a regional asset -- Mission Trails Regional Park. It must be rejected.

It's hard to believe that power companies and local government would want this project in that particular 
spot. Get it out the public does not want it. We don't need it!

Sincerely,

B. T. Parmer
Santee, Ca 92071
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